

DIOCESE OF MAINE

THE RT. REV. STEPHEN T. LANE

143 State Street, Portland, Maine 04101-3799

Tel. 207 772-1953 Fax 207 773-0095

23 February 2011

Equusearch Mr. Thomas Miller Post Office Box 395 Dickinson, TX 77539

Dear Mr. Miller:

On behalf of the staff of the Diocese of Maine, please accept and extend my thanks for all your efforts to locate Tom Hartwell, son of staff member Jane Hartwell.

It has been the custom of the Bishop of Maine to give Christmas gifts to the Loring House Staff, the Standing Committee and the Board of Trustees in thanksgiving for their service to the diocese. This year, I have decided to honor their service by making gifts to community charities in the diocese and beyond.

Please use the enclosed check (ck# 7109, \$100) as will best benefit the good work of the Equusearch program.

Faithfully

The Rt. Rev. Stephen T. Lane

Bishop of Maine